
Priory News 10th October 2022 

Dear Parents, 

Hope you’ve all had a good weekend.  

We were thrilled last week with seeing so many parents join us for 

our Harvest Assemblies. Thank-you so much for your generosity of 

donations of food, which the Food Bank were extremely grateful to 

receive. 

This week, we have Bikeability to look forward to, for our Year 6 

children. Fingers crossed for some dry weather throughout the 

week. 

We also have AG6’s class assembly—please note the change of 

date. 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Flu Vaccinations 10th October 

Year 6 Bikeability 10th—13th October 

AG6 Class Assembly *DATE 

CHANGE* 

13th October 

Parents Evenings 18th—19th October 

KBS6 Class Assembly 19th October 

Half-Term 24th—28th October 

Training Day—School Closed 31st October 

Half-term Starts 1st November 

Individual Children’s Photographs 10th November 

Communication 

If you need to get in touch with your child’s class teacher, 

please do this through the school office email address only.  

They will forward emails to the relevant teacher and/or               

appropriate member of staff.  

Please be aware that if you send an email outside normal 

school working hours, class teachers will not respond until the 

next  working day. 

No Smoking Site 

A polite reminder that the school is a no smoking site—this 

includes inside and outside. Please do not smoke on our 

school grounds—the playground or roundabout areas. 

This includes vaping. 

Parents Evenings 

Parents Evenings will be taking place next week—please 

book an appointment using the booking system online. A link 

to this is on the letter being sent home tomorrow. 

There will be two evenings—and in response to parent feed-

back about the evenings, we will be holding one evening as a 

face-to-face and the other as an online meeting. 

If you would like to meet your child’s class teacher in person, 

this will be on Tuesday 18th October. 

If you would prefer an online meeting, this will be on 

Wednesday 19th October. 

If you have any trouble booking an appointment, please   

contact the school office who will be happy to help. We look 

forward to meeting with you all. 


